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Intro: Several years ago, the Orangeville Sportsmen’s Cub adopted a policy that dictated only club members could use the facilities. This policy was necessary due to the fact our insurance carrier would not cover guests on the property except during scheduled events. The club could not risk an injury that wasn’t covered by insurance. We now have a new carrier that does cover guests; therefore, a new policy has been adopted.

Club members, age 18 and over, in good standing may have no more than 2 guests with them while using club facilities, not including hunting or accompanying any member who is hunting. The guests must be with the club member at all times and be involved in the same activity as the member. Ex: A club member could not be at the rifle range and the guest at the pistol range.

The guests, as well as the member, must obey all regulations including safety and operational rules.

The guests’ actions reflect on the club member with the member held accountable for any actions not permitted by the club.

A guest is never permitted to use club facilities without being with a club member.

Club members who take guests are encouraged to provide membership information to the guests so they can consider membership in the club.

Any questions or concerns will be answered or resolved by the Board of Directors of the Orangeville Sportsmen’s Club.
